
From: Petrosky, Lindsay D.
To: Gallaghar, Robert
Subject: [External_Sender] RE: RE: Status of letter to NRC regarding closing of sale of Jackson General Hospital
Date: Monday, December 23, 2019 2:32:22 PM
Attachments: image002.png

NRC Letter 12-16-19.pdf

Bob,
 
I believe this letter was mailed out to you last week. Here is an electronic copy for your files.
 
Have a nice holiday.
 
Lindsay D. Petrosky | Member | JACKSONKELLYPLLC

501 Grant Street, Suite 1010 | Pittsburgh, PA 15219 | www.JacksonKelly.com
Office: (412) 434-8814 | Mobile: (724) 734-1410 Fax:  | LDPetrosky@JacksonKelly.com | V-card  |
BIO 

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTE: This email message from the law office of Jackson Kelly PLLC is for the sole use of the intended recipient or
recipients and may contain confidential and privileged information. Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure, distribution, or other
dissemination of this e-mail message and/or the information contained therein is strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient
of this e-mail message, please contact the sender by reply e-mail and destroy all copies of the original message.

 
 
 

From: Gallaghar, Robert <Robert.Gallaghar@nrc.gov> 
Sent: Monday, December 16, 2019 9:35 AM
To: Petrosky, Lindsay D. <ldpetrosky@jacksonkelly.com>
Subject: RE: RE: Status of letter to NRC regarding closing of sale of Jackson General Hospital
 
Thanks for the update.
 

From: Petrosky, Lindsay D. <ldpetrosky@jacksonkelly.com> 
Sent: Monday, December 16, 2019 9:13 AM
To: Gallaghar, Robert <Robert.Gallaghar@nrc.gov>
Subject: [External_Sender] RE: Status of letter to NRC regarding closing of sale of Jackson General
Hospital
 
Sorry for the delay, Bob. I was in meetings Thursday and Friday and was not able to get a draft to my
client to sign. I will do that this morning and have it to you as soon as I am able to get it signed.
 
Thanks,
 
Lindsay D. Petrosky | Member | JACKSONKELLYPLLC

Three Gateway Center, 401 Liberty Ave, Suite 1500 | Pittsburgh, PA 15222 | www.JacksonKelly.com
Office: (412) 434-8814 | Mobile: (724) 734-1410 Fax:  | LDPetrosky@JacksonKelly.com | V-card  |
BIO 

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTE: This email message from the law office of Jackson Kelly PLLC is for the sole use of the intended recipient or
recipients and may contain confidential and privileged information. Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure, distribution, or other
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dissemination of this e-mail message and/or the information contained therein is strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient
of this e-mail message, please contact the sender by reply e-mail and destroy all copies of the original message.

 
 
 

From: Gallaghar, Robert <Robert.Gallaghar@nrc.gov> 
Sent: Monday, December 16, 2019 9:10 AM
To: Petrosky, Lindsay D. <ldpetrosky@jacksonkelly.com>
Subject: Status of letter to NRC regarding closing of sale of Jackson General Hospital
 

EXTERNAL MESSAGE

 
Good Morning Lindsay,
 
Would you give me an update on the letter we discussed regarding notification of the close of the sale of
Jackson General Hospital?
 
Regards,
Bob
 
Robert L. Gallaghar
Health Physicist
U.S. NRC, Region I
2100 Renaissance Blvd.
King of Prussia, PA 19406
(610) 337-5182 office
(610) 337-5269 fax
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